


2

configuration of our lot, we are able to retain the original siting of the heritage home which is a key 
conservation best practice.  

This proposal reflects the City’s Official Community Plan goal of supporting gentle infill that increases housing 
options while preserving the established character of heritage neighbourhoods. We’ve worked closely with our 
designer, City staff and our heritage professional to ensure the proposal upholds the values of Queen’s Park and 
aligns with best practice at both the municipal and national levels. 

We appreciate your time and consideration and we look forward to seeing the proposal move forward. 

Warm regards, 
Perry & Caroline Roussy 
318 Sixth Avenue 
New Westminster, BC 

 




